
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: lozza butter 
Sent: 15 December 2017 18:57 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: TDA Local Green space!! 

.Dear Sir/Madam 

I would like to lodge my concern over the Village Green in Goodrington as objected to by the TDA to not be included 
in the Neighbourhood plan as a local Green Space . 

We are the Village Green Action  Group that has worked the site and returned it to its former glory as a local park 
under the support of the community partnership . The site had been left to become a rubbish tip and there was  a lot 
of anti social behaviour there due to its over grown state . 

it has now become such a wonderful peaceful little area, with it's abundance of wildlife we have helped to create. 
we thoroughly enjoy the work in which we help to maintain and provide for safety for people along with encouraging 
nature.
 We have worked along side with close contact with Tor 2 park warden and have had outstanding feedback from the 
judge that did Paignton in Bloom  where he stated that " it was the best project he'd seen in the country" he also said " 
you can quote me on that!" 
 we did win an award too!! 
 I feel strongly that it should be definitely designated as local green space for its short and long term protection . 

Kind regard 

Lorraine Butler. 
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